
 

 
City of Ann Arbor Solid Waste Review 

 Page 1 of 1 

 
 

TO:  Alexis DiLeo  
  Planning and Development Services Unit 
 
FROM: Christina Gomes, Solid Waste and Recycling Coordinator  
 
DATE:  June 6, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Site Plan: 1140 Broadway Planned Project Site Plan  
  Location:  1140 Broadway  
  Plans Dated:  5-24-17 
  Project Number:  SP17-009 

We have reviewed the above request and have provided the following comments:   
 

A. The Driver of Trash and Recycle vehicle will not exit the vehicle to move the dumpsters if they 
are not properly placed and angled, the containers must be placed in a position that the driver 
can service without exiting the vehicle, this must be noted on the site plan.   

 
B. The 2-yard open top for residential trash is not necessary as the plan has 2-yard compactor 

boxes, the 2-yard open tops shall be removed from the site plan.    
 

 
 

  
 


